
THANK YOU

Mr/Ms Shraddha Gorakhnath 

Your donation of Rs. 111.00 on November 21, 2017 has helped us
 Nourish Indias children with wholesome meals and made a 

 difference to their lives. 
 We are grateful you chose to walk with us on the path to  



 eliminate classroom hunger. 

 Together, let us ensure that no child in 
 India is deprived of education because of hunger. 

 Shridhar Venkat 
 Chief Executive Officer 

 The Akshaya Patra Foundation 
 https://www.akshayapatra.org 


